
City Clerk's Division 

COUNCIL FOLLOW-UP NOTICE 
 

 

TO:  Lois Morin     DATE: February 25, 2019 
Administrator 
Hamilton Police Services Board 

   
FROM: Stephanie Paparella 

Legislative Coordinator, Office of the City Clerk 
 

 

SUBJECT: Request for Enhanced and Dedicated Speed Enforcement on the Red 
Hill Valley Parkway  

 

_____________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
Please be advised that, at its meeting of February 13 to 14, 2019, Council approved 
Item 8 of the General Issues Committee Report 19-003, as amended, which reads as 
follows: 
 
8. Request for Enhanced and Dedicated Speed Enforcement on the Red Hill 

Valley Parkway (Item 11.3) 
 

That staff be directed to request that Hamilton Police Service provide enhanced 
and dedicated speed enforcement on the Red Hill Valley Parkway. 
 

 
Please forward the above request to the Hamilton Police Services Board at your next 
opportunity.   
 
Thank you! 


